
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2007 01:49 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

10/23/2007

*  We have just added 19 new specimens to the website, including malachite/azurite specimens from a new locality in Mexico 

  

*  Yesterday we added 35 new specimens to the "Sale Galleries" 

  

*  The auction closes tonight at 7 pm eastern standard time - be sure to check these out! 

  

SEE US IN MUNICH - stand A5.432. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


